MWI Weekend in Drumalis.
A group of women from the Southern District (Clontarf, D.C.M and Dundrum churches) travelled up to attend the weekend in Drumalis, Larne for the first time. 
We were warmly welcomed by both Sr Anna and Sr Margaret Rose. 
It was lovely to meet up with old friends and to meet and make new friends too.
 The theme ‘faith over fear’ resonated with us all. 
We enjoyed an inspiring time together led by Rev Maureen Hassard with teaching, singing and sharing. 
The MCI President, Rev David Tuttle joined us for a time on the Saturday, when he spoke and answered questions. 
On Saturday evening we had a fun quiz session and got to see a bit of the Rugby match! 
On Sunday we shared in a very meaningful service of Holy Communion. Our group thoroughly enjoyed the weekend and the fellowship.
Sue Maxwell
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